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Letter of Sympathy for Prof. Detchko Pavlov 

 

Bulgarian Academy of Sciences, 

We are deeply saddened to hear that Prof. Detchko Pavlov has left us on 25th-Aug.We will always 

remember the time we shared together, and we will always miss him. As employees of Narada, our 

thoughts are with his family during this difficult time. 

Prof. Pavlov was a world leading scientist in the battery industry and one of the earliest 

theoretical creators of the lead-acid battery. He devoted all his life to the lead-acid battery industry. 

We respect his achievements and dedication to his work. We still remember the trip in 1999 when 

Prof. Pavlov was invited by us to Hangzhou China to give talks on the lead-acid battery. As Narada 

had just been established, we were very eager to get some professional expertise's guidance. Prof. 

Pavlov generously passed on to us his technical know-how and personally guided this work with 

our engineers. He helped Narada for almost 20 years after his first visit. He guided our engineers 

through many international conferences. He guided us with his vision.  

Prof. Pavlov will always be remembered in the battery world. We will learn from Prof. Pavlov 

and aim to emulate his lifelong care and dedication and continue to inject new energy into the 

battery field. 

Pray for Prof. Pavlov and May the deceased rest in peace in heaven protecting his loved ones. 

 

 


